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Monday 15th May 2023 
 

Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Our RSE lessons will be taught over the course of a week after half term (your 
child’s class teacher will be able to tell you the exact dates their class will be 
teaching them). 

As part of the DfE guidance, parents are unable to withdraw their child from 
relationships education. Local Authority primary schools are required by law to 
teach National Curriculum Science, which includes some elements of sex 
education. Again, parents do not have a right to withdraw their child from this. 
Parents are able to withdraw their child from non-statutory elements and this can 
be done by arranging an appointment with the school to discuss this. At Stopsley, 
we do not teach any non-statutory elements except in Year 6. 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please refer to the 
dedicated page on our website or contact Mr Brewis directly. 

https://www.stopsleyprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Relationships+and+Sex+Education&pid=292 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Brewis 
Deputy Headteacher 
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